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Fawri  Money Transfer Services during Eid Al-Adha holiday

Bank Aljazira announced that Fawri Money Transfer Services will be operational and will continue to 

provide its services during the Eid Al Adha Holiday, which will start from the end of business on Tuesday 

7/ 12 /1441AH corresponding to 28 July 2020 until Tuesday of the following week 14/ 12/ 1441or 4 

August 2020.

In connection with this, these branches of Fawri will be open and available for customers across the 

kingdom:  Central Region; Al Ghazali, Al Batha, Al Balad (Manila) in Riyadh, Al Askary, Al Morooj, and 

Al Kharj. For Western Region; Al-Balad in Jeddah, Herra, Al Salamah, Al Bawadi, Al Hamdaniyah, Taif, 

Al-Kakyah in Makkah, Al Madina Al Munawwarah and in Yanbu.  For Eastern Region: Dammam Main,  

Al Essa Mall,  Jubail  and Al-Ahsa. In addition to that, Centers from Northern borders, Buraidah,  Hail 

and Tabuk are also open, including centers in Khamis Mushait and Baish in the Southern Region.

As per the Vice President and Head of Fawri Centers Network, Mr Moteb Mohammed Al Dohaimi, 

Fawri’s product and services are available for all countries worldwide, authorized to deal directly with 

its partners (MoneyGram and Ria). Fawri Card issuance is available for all branches that are open on the 

said holiday, with this, a customer can save time and effort as they can use the card to do transactions 

through different electronic channels, also customer service are available until 9pm in the branches 

inside the shopping centers


